
Year 10 Airbus Work Experience 
This week some Year 10 learners enjoyed  an
exclusive career insights event at Airbus in
Newport, designed to inform, inspire, and
motivate young people about their career
opportunities. It is so important for our learners to
understand the amazing companies that offer
career pathways in Newport. 

Efforts to High Things

Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s time for everyone to move up to the next year group! Learners can see
their timetables if they log into Hwb and check their outlook calendar.  This
is a great time of year that really refocuses learners. It is an exciting time
for the new Year 10 and Year 11 to start their new option subjects.
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Headteacher’s Update

ASPIRE celebration
Recently Mr. Jackson and I attended the Record of
Achievement event at the Riverfront for our ASPIRE
learners. Although these learners found the school
setting challenging, they have flourished at our off
site provision, achieving many useful qualifications
for their futures. Well done!
Argus article - click here

Sky Up
A heads up that some of our Year 8 and 9 learners will be on
television this Saturday. Watch out for them on sky news and
on www.skynews.com at 2.30.  Thank you to Miss L. Williams
for all your hard work with this project. 

https://www.southwalesargus.co.uk/news/24404120.newport-lives-aspire-students-celebrate-qualifications/
http://www.skynews.com/


Thank you to all of our families and our community for your continued support.  
      
                      Best wishes,

                                                                                       Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                        Headteacher

Upcoming Dates 
Wednesday 3 July - Summer showcase 6pm, tickets can be bought on the door 
Thursday 4 July- Year 6 to 7 Parents Evening 4.00-6.30

Efforts to High Things

Year 11 Prom
Last Friday, we had a fantastic time celebrating
with Year 11 learners at their prom. They all looked
amazing and had a wonderful evening, with food,
dancing and a magician! Even Mr. Marshall
showed his moves on the dance floor! 

Year 5 Visits 
This week, we welcomed Year 5 learners from our
feeder primary schools to get their first experience of
our school. They took part in lots of lessons such
Drama, Science, IT, Health and Wellbeing and Welsh.
Here are some pictures from Lliswerry Primary School.

50th Birthday Celebration -  Save the date 
Please keep the date ready for our amazing 50 year birthday
celebrations on Friday 20 September, more details to follow. 

Gemma Reynolds - Celebration of Life 
Today, at the end of our staff training day, we welcomed Gemma’s
mum and brother to celebrate the contribution Gemma made to
Lliswerry High School as a teacher and all of the  Y12 and 13 learners
that she supported in her role. We have placed a commemorative
bench in the 6th form quad so that she will always be remembered. 


